
 

 

 

10 December 2021 

Cessation of Additional Company Secretary  
Adbri’s General Manager Corporate Finance and Investor Relations, Darryl Hughes, has taken up a 
position with Adbri’s Mawsons joint venture.  Accordingly, effective today, he has resigned as an 
additional Company Secretary of Adbri Limited. 

Marcus Clayton continues as the principal Company Secretary. 

 

-ENDS- 

Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Jon Snowball Domestique  

Media Advisor 
+61 477 946 068 
jon@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 

adbri.com.au  

Level 1, 157 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide SA 5000 
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